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23rd October 2024

To whom it may concern,
RE: Student Conduct at Overmead Green Communal Gardens
I am writing on behalf of Blackbird Leys Parish Council regarding concerning behaviour from your students at Overmead Green communal gardens.
Residents report ongoing vandalism to garden facilities, misuse of communal spaces, and verbal abuse when asked to leave. Despite attempts to raise these issues directly with the college, residents have been unable to reach anyone in authority. There seems to be no clear point of contact who can address these concerns when they occur, nor anyone we can address formal correspondence to.
These incidents are causing significant distress to our community, particularly our elderly residents. We would appreciate your investigating this matter and informing us of the outcome.
Yours sincerely,


Imade Edosomwan
Chair of Blackbird Leys Parish Council
